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RECEIVED 

NOV 2 2 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of East Kentucky Power Cooperative, Inc. For Issuance 
of a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity, Approval of Certain Assumption of 
Evidences of Indebtedness and Establishment of a Community Solar Tariff, Case No. 2016-
00269- Annual Report of East Kentucky Power Cooperative, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Pinson, 

In accordance with the November 22, 2016 Order of the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission ("Commission") in the above-styled case, please accept this as the third annual 
report of East Kentucky Power Cooperative, Inc. ("EKPC") regarding the progress of EKPC's 
Community Solar Faci lity. With regard to the Commission's request for information on the total 
number of participating retail customers and the number of participating retail members 
identified by owner-member, the following table details this information as of 1112112019: 

Co-op 

Blue Grass Energy 

Clark Energy 

Cumberland Valley Electric 

Farmers RECC 

Fleming-Mason Energy 

Grayson RECC 

Inter-County Energy 

Jackson Energy 

Licking Valley RECC 

Nolin RECC 

Owen Electric 

Salt River Electric 

Shelby Energy 

South Kentucky RECC 

Total 

4775 lexington Rd . 40391 
P.O. Box 707, Winchester, 
Kentucky 40392-0707 

Tel. (859) 744-4812 
Fax: (859) 744-6008 
www.ekpc.coop 

Meters #Licenses 

40 157 
14 23 
2 11 
6 28 
6 65 
5 97 
5 9 

12 36 
4 6 
14 24 
48 196 

9 118 

11 49 
12 145 

188 964 

A Touchstone Energy Coope rative~ 
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Also, EKPC is providing a DVD containing copies of the marketing materials used to promote 
participation in the Community Solar Facility. 

EKPC continues to believe that the Community Solar Facility furthers EKPC's efforts to 
fulfill its strategic objectives and offers our owner-members' retail customers the ability to 
voluntarily participate in a facilities-based renewable energy program at the least possible cost. 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Director, Regulatory & Compliance Services 

En c. 




